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Business Manager Steve D'Amico 

Erie County Water Authority 

295 Main Street, Buffalo, NY 14203 

May 28, 2019 

Dear Steve D'Amico 

The purpose of this letter Is to give two weeks notice of my resignation from The Erie County Water 

Authority. My final day will be on June 13, 2019. 

It has been a pleasure to work at the Erie County Water Authority, however, another opportunity has 

presented itself that I accepted. 

I thank you for the opportunity and professional experience that you and the Water Authority have 

provided me. I wish you and ECWA continued success In the future. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph A. Rzeslewlcz 


